Laura Spears — 4th grade

Beth Warren — 5th grade

Sylvia Warren Kindergarten Joann Wimberly — Guidance Counselor, 6th and 7th grade Science











## A Look Into Academics

## A New Type Of Typing

At the beginning of the year, the Juniors anxiously awaited the arrival of the new XEROX Memorywriters. When they finally arrived, the Juniors crowded around Mrs. Linder as she revealed to them a few of the many computerized functions that could be performed on the new typewriters. One of the functions that she showed them was erasing. Everyone was disappointed when she removed the eraser disc, but it was later returned.

When asked how the new typewriters affected his feelings toward typing, Eric McGill replied, "It makes me feel more technologically advanced and also believe that I am involved in the computerized revolution."

Mrs. Linder introduced the class to the keyboard and also to the many different techniques such as horizontal and vertical centering. After they learned about the machines they were using, the Juniors worked at their own pace to learn the keyboard. When this was accomplished, they learned the proper way to type research papers, book reports, memorandums, etc.

Chad Brightwell, Allen Gustin, and Toby Hinton practice horizontal and vertical centering.

